## **September 14, 2025**

"Come to Worship -Leave to Serve"

#### **Prayer Requests**

Our Missionaries

Don & Carla Rich – Cajamarca, Peru

Calvary Children's Home – Staff & Children

Mary Kelley – Recovery from hip surgery

Nina Spears – Health

Connie Teague - Health

**Kerrie Bennett** – Recovering from stroke

Lucy Godfrey - Her sister, Bettina, health

Harold Dolph – Granddaughter, Anna Kate (health)

**Diane Eley** – Healing from back surgery

James Townsend - Health

Connie Norton - Health

Claudia Darby – Health

Jimmy & Jennie Clanton – Shut in's

**Emily McCrickard** – Shut in

James Toland-Brown – Marines

Jamie Carden – AirForce

#### "Please pray for the family of Charlie Kirk and Turning Point USA"

Sunday School	10 a.m.
Sunday Worship	11 a.m. & 5 p.m.
Wednesday Prayer Meeting	7 p.m.
Facebook Live	All Services

NURSERY WORKERS

September 14, 2025

Sunday a.m. - Melita Busby

Sunday p.m. - Fellowship Hall Service

### WELCOME - We are so glad you are here

**Our Sunday evening services**, held in the Fellowship Hall, will continue through the month of <u>September</u>. (If possible, everyone please bring a light refreshment.) We will have a devotion, refreshments and good fellowship together.

In the midst of the growing chaos and lawlessness that sin brings, may we continue to always proclaim the transforming Gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ. – (Copied)

We are so very proud of the following young people who have recently been baptized here at Calvary. Please remember to pray for them. *Natalya DeSousa, Orlando DeSousa, Carter Martin, Rebecca Banister, John Banister and Luke Banister.* 

**BLESSED** – We had an amazing Homecoming last Sunday, and we give God all the honor and glory. We are so thankful and appreciate everyone who helped get everything together.

# CHILI FUNDRAISER For Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes Sunday, Sept. 28<sup>th</sup> at 5 p.m.

There is a sign-up sheet by the organ for those who will help us with food items for our chili meal. The money from this fundraiser will be used to ship the shoeboxes to their destinations. Remember, through this project we are sending "Good News" to children around the world who may have never heard the name of Jesus. Thank you so much.